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Bowling Club Members, 

Welcome to the upcoming season of 2007/8 which has a very full calendar of 

bowling and social events arranged for our participation by our 

subcommittees. 

 

Naturally the number one spot goes to;   

 

➢ OPENING DAY SATURDAY 22ND. SEPTEMBER  

This afternoon will begin around 2-3 pm for greetings, payment of fees 

and receiving this season’s handbook with the formalities at 4.00pm. 

 

Would one and all Men & Women bring along a plate for the early 

evening finger food high tea which will be available as usual between 

5.30-6pmish.  Entertainment will follow for a couple of hours 

following tea and we would appreciate members staying on to enjoy 

the evening. 

 

➢ Sunday 23rd September will begin the bowling season with the 

Walker Memorial (watch the boards) with names in by 9.00am. 

➢ Handicap Singles begin on Sunday 30th September with entries 

closing on Friday 28th at 6.00pm. 

➢ Mixed Tuesday & Men’s midweek rollups begin Tuesday & 

Wednesday September 25-26th mixed Saturday Rollups begin on 

Saturday 29th (in creams as we are also hosting a centre event) 

➢ The Mixed Consistency Single has another closing time of Sunday 30th. 

Again entries close 6.00pm our Bowls Committee would be pleased to see 

a greater entry for this, as last year with only around 5-6 entries was not 

truly in the club spirit of competition???  

 

➢ OPENING DAY of the newly completed Artificial Green 

 

   This ceremony will begin at 2.00 pm on Saturday 6th October welcoming 

dignitaries and a few speakers followed by a Social Gathering of one and 

all between 3.30 & 5.00pm with again a high tea at 5.30pm. 

   At this stage entertainment is being discussed and arranged; please attend if 

possible as it will be a notable day in the clubs history. 

NOTE.   The Artificial green will be available for practice etc following its 

overall completion and prior to the grand opening. 

 

   A further bowling fixture worth noting is a Cobbers Day on Saturday 14th 

October at 1.00pm and would be pleased to see many of you along to 

welcome visitors who may arrive for a look see on this day. 

 

REMEMBER Our Club $500.00 Membership Draw each Friday evening 

at 7.00pm, if you are not with us on the night and your number is drawn 

then it just carries on, our request is for you to be here each Friday 

evening, excellent Pizzas toasted sandwiches and chips are available from 

5.30pm for a modicum outlay all provided by our volunteers. 

 

COACHING.  For our new members, this will take place each Friday 

evening with direction by David McMurchy on phone 0272414217 or 

telephone Paul Stier on 837-2188 or Graeme Bradford on 634-7890 and of 

course David for individual or as in my case specialist coaching at other 

times you can arrange. 

 

   Please take careful note of all the above, get your teams organized for all 

the disciplines, Championships and Tournaments and do enter as many as 

you can to make big improvements on last seasons efforts. 

 

The Club Trumpeter. 


